
 
 

 

Will Kumar 

73A Redington Road 

London 

NW3 7RP 

 

18 November 2024 

 

Reference: 2024/0958/P - Planning condition 6  

 

Dear Will, 

 

In reference to the proposed works to extend the basement at Redington Road, please see below for our 

proposed scope to cover monitoring works:  

 

* Review of proposed structural drawings 

* Review of temporary works and construction sequence 

* 3no. site visits and associated reports during the basement construction 

 

This work would be completed by chartered members of the Institute of Civil Engineers.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jess Davies CEng MICE 

Associate 


